
Workshops for Families on 

Transitions 

Save the Date 

Friday 8th March 2024 

 The focus will be on the support on offer for pupils with 

additional needs in both the Early Years and Years 5 and 6 

with the transition to the next stage of their education. 

 

 

Venue: Cognus, Cantium House, Railway Approach, 

Wallington, SM6 0DZ 

Morning – Transition from Year 6 to year 7 – 10.00am-12.00pm 

Afternoon – Transition into Year Reception - 13.30 – 15.30pm 

The meetings will be led by Amalia Banon (Head of SEND) and 

Jane Morgan (Head of SEND Support)  

The morning session will be joined by Katie Hall (secondary SENCo) 

and afternoon session by the Early Years SEND Team  

Book a place by contacting cpdadmin@cognus.org.uk 

mailto:roberta.wedderburn@cognus.org.uk


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


